
�

The

Longenecker Challenge
SUPPORTING THE NEXT GENERATION OF INDUSTRY LEADERS

The Waste Management Symposia (WMS) and the Roy G. Post 
Foundation (RGPF) continue to successfully connect the best and 
brightest students with leading companies in the nuclear industry. 
WMS & the RGPF have been increasing their efforts to interest 
students in a career in the radwaste and energy industries, not just 
by providing scholarships, but by continuing to communicate to 
students throughout the world about our industry’s many career 
opportunities and the environmental challenges we are 
successfully solving every year.     

John and Bonnie Longenecker of Longenecker & Associates – a 
longtime and generous sponsor of the RGPF - have pledged to 
contribute $250,000 over the next 10 years to the RGPF Scholarship 
program. Their vision is to challenge the nuclear leadership 
interested in giving back to an industry which has been a big part 
of their lives and to pledge support for the next generation of 
bright young minds – the next group of leaders in our industry. 

We greatly appreciate their support and enthusiasm and have 
made a commitment to double the contribution to our scholarship 
program and STEM education. To achieve this, we’re seeking 
individuals and corporations to make long term contributions 
to the RGPF as John & Bonnie Longenecker have done. We 
hope to see this effort continue as the next generation leads the 
industry forward.

Interested in this opportunity? Visit www.roygpost.org or contact 
Meg Pratt at meg@wmarizona.org.

The Post Foundation is a 
501(c)(3) charitable organization 
and your donation may qualify 
as a tax deduction.




